From: Albert Sabir asabir@verizon.net
Subject: Fwd: BZA Application 19954
Date: April 9, 2019 at 8:53 PM
To: akilic@urbanearchitects.com

ASA. Letter/email of support from Neighbor owner at 1530 3rd St. NW.

From: dgreen <dgreen@bny-development.com>

To: FITRAH Muhammad <fitrah@msn.com>; imam <imam@thenationsmosque.org>

Cc: Sultan Muhammad <sultanmuhammad95@gmail.com>; Albert Sabir <asabir@verizon.net>
Sent: Fri, Mar 1, 2019 1:43 pm

Subject: BZA Application 19954

Dear Imam Talib Shareef,

I'm in receipt of the Notice from the Board of Zoning Adjustment regarding the zoning relief
that you seek for the redevelopment and expansion of the Mosque which we've discussed. As
your neighbor in the personal sense, (residence at 41 Q st NW), and also business wise (Owner
of property located behind the Nation's Mosque at 1530 3rd St NW), I happily support your
plans and efforts. Please feel free to use this letter of support in any related applications or
hearings.

Best Wishes,
Don Green

BNY Development, LLC

Quality Properties | Unique Touches | Innovative Technology
4400 MacArthur Blvd, Suite 303

Washington, DC 20007

202.368.8167 (C)

202.213.9537 (W)

202.644.5215 (F)

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication, including any attachments, is intended solely for the
use of its intended recipient(s) and might contain information that is legally privileged, confidential, proprietary
in nature, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, any
distribution or copying of this electronic communication (including any attachments) is strictly prohibited. If you
are not the intended recipient, please delete it (including any attachments) from your system without copying or
forwarding it, and notify the sender of the error by reply e-mail.

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.19954
EXHIBIT NO.39
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